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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND FEDEX

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland, Executive Director

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re:  Entity Information Update on behalf of CleanChoice Energy, Inc.
Docket No. DM 16-237

Dear Executive Director,

This letter serves as notice of a material change in CleanChoice Energy, Inc. d/b/a CleanChoice
Energy d/b/a Ethical Electric d/b/a Clean Energy Option f/k/a Ethical Electric, Inc.
(“CleanChoice™)’s license on file with the NH PUC. Included in this submission is
documentation of the acceptance of the entity name change from Ethical Electric, Inc. to
CleanChoice Energy, Inc. in its State of Formation, Maryland and its name amendment New
Hampshire Department of State. Upon receipt of the updated Amended Certificate of Authority,
it will provide this documentation to the NH PUC.

There have been no changes to CleanChoice’s ownership structure, and the name change does
not affect its operational structure as a retail electric supplier. CleanChoice will also provide this
updated information to all EDC’s with which it is registered, and is in the process of making the
required updates with FERC and ISO-NE. CleanChoice does not anticipate that this name change
will impact customers, as it has not enrolled any customers in New Hampshire.

Please direct any correspondence and communication regarding this submission to the
undersigned.

Respectfully S itted,
AKX
ira Br{fers

Customized Energy Solutions

Phone: 267-238-4785
Email: kbryers@ces-ltd.com

On behalf of CleanChoice Energy, Inc.





